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1 September 2023 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Re: Start of Term Information – 6 September, 8:25am. 
 
We hope this letter finds you well and looking forward to the new academic year ahead. As the 
summer break ends, we are excited to welcome all our students back to school on 6 September 2023, 
8:25am.  
 
New Start Time 
As previously communicated the school start time has been changed to 8:25am. It is imperative that 
all students are in their classrooms and ready to start their day promptly. We emphasise that being 
punctual sets a positive tone for the day, and any student arriving after 8:25am will be considered 
late. Late arrivals will receive a late mark in accordance with our school policy.  
 
Uniform 
We pride ourselves in maintaining high standards of uniform. It is crucial that all students adhere to 
our uniform policy. Please refer to our uniform guide and ensure that your child will meet our uniform 
expectations, in particular those related to haircuts, nails, jewellery and ensuring that girls' skirt 
lengths are appropriate. Uniforms play a significant role in fostering a sense of unity and pride among 
our students: PAT-Kings-Uniform-Guide-2022-print-version.pdf (patrust.org.uk).  
If you are having any difficulties with purchasing correct uniform, please do let us know and we can 
assist with our pre-loved uniform bank. The pre-loved store during the summer was a great success 
and we wish to keep the store open all year round.  We are proud of the exceptional standard of 
uniform worn by our students and appreciate your support in maintaining this. We look forward to 
welcoming our students looking smart and ready to learn next week! 
 
Student Equipment 
Being prepared is key to a successful school day. Every student must come to school equipped with a 
bag and the necessary stationary, including a pen, purple pen, pencil, ruler, and planner. On the first 
day of school, planners will be provided to all students and a pen pack will be provided to Year 7.  
 
We are excited to see our students back on 6 September at 8:25am.  
 
Warm regards, 
 

 
Mr D Pinto  
Headteacher  
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